

UAF North Campus Subcommittee Agenda June 10, 2002; 12 p.m. (noon) Facilities Services Conference Room, RM 122	No agenda available
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	---------------------

UAF North Campus Subcommittee Meeting

June 10, 2002

Notes

The North Campus subcommittee met on Mon, June 10, 2002

NEXT MEETING - Tues June 25, 2002, 8:30 am at the botanical garden

Members Present:

Chris Bennett, Carol Adamczak, Tim Stallard, Pat Holloway

Absent:

Dave Musgrave, Terry Chapin, Bill McDonnell, John Eichelberger, Jane Parrish

The members present reviewed progress on the designated sites in the North Campus Area. Since it was one week since the last meeting, most members were just beginning to start researching the assigned areas, and this work will continue for several weeks. Carol Adamczak is researching the GI sites. She brought in a lit of digital photos of the storage area, rifle range, and offered to take pictures of any other area of interest in the north campus area that we needed to document. The committee agreed photos would be most helpful, and we will also get Bev Frey, webmaster, to include a photo album on the north campus web site.

[One note, Bev is extremely busy right now getting the master plan on the web site, so she said it might be a few days before she can get to the north campus materials]

Pat Holloway reviewed her progress with the Arboretum. The committee recommended that we have some joint meetings with the Arboretum Committee to discuss land use issues and what to include in the master plan. Since this area was approved by the Regents and the committee was formally recognized by H. Cutler and re-approved by Jack Keating, the North Campus Committee must work with this Arboretum Committee to formulate a plan for that area.

Pat also noted that the Wildlife Preserve was a formal designation introduced by Terris Moore, also approved by the Regents. She will continue to get original documentation to verify this designation.

The committee recommended that we develop a list of individuals with whom the committee would like to meet one on one to gather detailed information on the north campus area. All committee members are asked to contribute to a list of key people who can help us define the area. This may include educators, researchers, recreation and event organizers, security personnel, etc. We would like to have a series of meetings to develop a detailed picture of the north campus area. At a later date, once we have a good working draft, we will schedule open public comment periods similar to those sponsored by the Master Planning Committee. Start thinking of individuals to put on the list, and we will begin scheduling meetings.

Please plan to attend these important meetings, if at all possible.

Please make additions or corrections to these minutes as you see fit.